
 

 

 
 
THE CLUB'S 2017 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING WILL HELD AT 
LOWER HALL, KING EDWARDS SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 18

th
 MAY, 

COMMENCING AT 6.30PM 
  

IMMEDIATELY AFTER THE AGM THERE WILL BE AN OPEN 
DISCUSSION ON ANY TOPIC RELATING TO THE CLUB'S ACTIVITIES. 
 

PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND.  CLUB MEMBERSHIP 
HAS INCREASED SIGNIFICANTLY THIS YEAR AND YOUR 
COMMITTEE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR YOUR IDEAS AND COMMENTS 
ABOUT THE FUTURE DEVELOPMENT OF THE CLUB. 
 
AMENDMENTS TO RULES: 
 
THE CLUB’S CONSTITUTION (COPY ATTACHED) REQUIRES ANY 
PROPOSED CHANGE OF RULES TO BE WITH THE CLUB 
SECRETARY, JOHN WATERS, BY 17

th 
APRIL 2017 (SEE 

CONSTITUTION ITEM 17 FOR DETAILS). 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT YOUR COMMITTEE HAVE PROPOSED SOME 
CHANGES TO THE CLUB’S CONSTUTION AND THESE ARE SHOWN 
IN RED ON THE ATTACHED COPY OF THE CONSTUTION. 
 
YOUR COMMITTEE ARE ALSO PROPOSING CHANGES TO THE 
LEAGUE AND MATCH FEE PAYMENTS AND THESE WILL BE 
NOTIFIED TO YOU BEFORE THE AGM SO THEY CAN BE DISCUSSED 
RATHER THAN IMPOSED. CONSTITUTION ITEM 13 REFERS. 
  

 A FREE CLUB NIGHT (FOR JUNIORS & ADULTS) WILL TAKE PLACE 
AFTER THE OPEN DISCUSSION. THIS WILL BE EXTENDED UNTIL 

8.30pm FOR THIS WEEK ONLY. 
 

 

 


